
 
 
 
 
 
I.C.E. GRANT UPDATE  
 
 

Since breaking ground on the ICE Grant project in late April, quite a bit of work has been 

completed to date. The majority of the removals, including trees, asphalt, driveway 

approaches and sidewalks are done. The new water main has been installed on Garden, 

Mead, and Vine Streets, and Rippon Avenue. Construction of the new sanitary sewer on 

Vine, Garden, Mead Streets and Rippon Avenue is intended to be completed in August. 

The final underground work includes construction of storm sewer on the various streets 

and replacement of an existing box culvert on Rippon Avenue. All of the storm sewer 

work is scheduled to be completed by the middle of September.  Once all the underground 

work has been completed, attention will be turned to reconstruction of the streets 

including new concrete curb and gutters, concrete drive approaches, concrete sidewalk 

and asphalt paving. This work is scheduled to be completed by the end of October. 

 

 


